School Council Meeting Agenda 2.12.20
This week we would like you to think of tips we could offer everyone to be more eco-friendly at Christmas. Please could you come up with any ideas and email them to the school office or give paper copies to your teacher. They will then be forwarded to me to be included in the video which will be released on 2.11.20. I would like your ideas by Monday 30 November.

You could draw a picture or write your idea down and send it in. Or you could produce your idea on the computer and email it in. It could be a gift idea to recycle or reuse something. Or it could be a way of saving packaging or energy. Or how to use less plastic. Get inventive! We will then share these ideas in the video for the school community to see.

Thank you in advance.
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